
MY WEEK IN RAINBOW CLASS           w/c 4.03.19  

Theme: In the Garden- ‘Oliver's Vegetables’/ Book Week-'Freefall' 

Next week: ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar'/Science Week  

          This week I have been  

 playing phonic games on our new interactive board 

 reading ‘Oliver's Vegetables’ and writing about my favourite fruit and 

vegetables 

 enjoying the wordless book, 'Freefall' and writing inside dream bubbles 

 using number lines to find one less 

 finding one less by crossing one item out 

 discussing sleep and why it is so important to get plenty of rest as part of 

a healthy lifestyle 

 continuing my own Beanstalk diaries  

 making a simple block graph to show my favourite vegetable 

 enjoying my second Forest School session 

In practise time I have been able to  

Role play- in the doctors surgery  

 mould play dough to make fruit and vegetable shapes 

 use safety knives to cut and explore fruit and vegetables 

 ride bikes on the playground 

 role play in the garden centre outside 

 use different materials to make fluffy clouds 

 design seed packets 

 sit on the picnic mat and have a pretend picnic with my friends 

 explore the sand tray with diggers and trowels 

At home you can help me to 

 complete my science based challenge by going on a mini beast hunt (please 

read the letter explaining what to do which was sent home on Friday with 

a roll of paper). We have also attached a copy of the letter to our class 

page. 

 try a fruit or vegetable that I haven't tasted before! 

 



 

 

Information:  

The children really enjoyed all the Book Week events and also had lots of fun 

flipping pancakes! 

We have another very busy week ahead with Science Week.  

There are several visitors popping in to carry out investigations early in the 

week and an opportunity to learn about, and get close to birds of prey on 

Thursday. 

The week will conclude with an exhibition of the science challenges carried out 

at home by each class across the whole school. 

We look forward to seeing the mini beast learning from Rainbow Class! 

Reminder-'Muddled Up' Day for Red Nose Day fundraising on Friday 15th 

March. Perhaps come to school wearing your clothes back to front or odd socks! 

               -Rainbow Class assembly at 2.30pm on Friday 22nd March 

Finally- Your child came home today with their Midyear report. We hope you 

enjoy reading about all their achievements. If you have any queries, do let us 

know. 

Thank you 

Rainbow Class Team 


